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FROM THE PRINCIPALé 

(YEAR 5)  

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers  

 

Last week the P&C met 

for their Annual 

General Meeting.   

 

I would like to thank 

the 2016 committee, 

sub committees and 

volunteers for a very 

successful year.   

Last year the P&C 

managed to raise 

$23,000 through a 

number of fund raising 

activities including the 

Spring Fair, 5 cent 

fundraiser, chocolate 

drive, Motherõs Day 

stall and Fatherõs Day 

stall.   

 

These are valuable 

funds that are used by 

the P&C to support all 

students.   

 

DATE CLAIMERS  

2017  
 

 

 

Wed 29th Mar ñ 

TERM 1 INTERIM 
REPORTS sent home  
 
 

 

Thur 30th Mar ñ 
CRAZY HAIR DAY   
(Gold Coin Donation)  

CAMP QUALITY VISIT  
(Year 6)   

 

Fri 31st Mar ñ 
INTERSCHOOL 
SPORT CANCELLED  
 

 

Mon 3rd 

April ñMon 
17th April  

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS  

 

Tues 18th April ñ 
SCHOOL RESUMES  

P&C Meeting  
Staffroom @ 6.30 pm  

 
Fri 21st April ñ 

SCHOOL DISCO  
Prep-Yr3  5 ñ6.25pm  

Yrs 4 -6     6.35 ñ8.30pm  

 
Mon 24th April ñ 
ANZAC DAY PARADE 
2pm @ Hall  
 

 

Tues 25th April ñ 
ANZAC DAY 
PUBLIC 
HOLIDAY  

 
Mon 1st May ñ 

LABOUR 
DAY PUBLIC 
HOLIDAY  

 

The school 
ANZAC 
Day 
Ceremony 
will be 
held on 
Monday 
the 24th 
April in 
the Hall 
with a 2pm 
start time.  

 
This is our chance to 
honour our current 
defence forces while 
showing respect, gratitude 
and affection for all men 
and women who have 
served our country 
throughout the years.  This 
year we will also have a 
focus on our Indigenous 
heroes and our New 
Zealand neighbours.  

 
Each year level will be 
laying a wreath of flowers 
during the ceremony, and 
we would like students to 
bring in some flowers and/
or greenery from their 
garden to help construct 
these.  

Please donõt buy any. 

Flowers and/or greenery 
will need to be brought to 
your childõs teacher on the 
Monday morning, the 24th 
April.  
 
 

Mrs Young  
Dean of Students  

I wish to congratulate 

the 2017 committee on 

their election: 

 

President  

Kelly Verrall 

Vice-President  

Adam Price 

Secretary  

Michelle Gosney 

Treasurer  

Wendy Yates 

 

Due to the Easter 

Holidays, the next P&C 
Meeting will be held in 

the staffroom on 

Tuesday 18 April from 

6:30pm.  All welcome. 

 

To mark ANZAC Day, 

there will be a special 

parade in the hall on 

Monday 24 April from 

2pm.  Parents and 

carers are encouraged 

to attend this important 

event. 

 

I thank all parents, 

students and staff for 

contributing to a 

successful first term 

and wish you a safe and 

relaxing break. 
 
 
Rob Mills  
Principal  
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FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL  

(PrepñYr 1)  

 

Happy Easter!  
 

As we head into the Easter holidays, it is a great time to reflect on the term - a term that has flown by!  Both Prep and 

Year 1 students have settled in well to their new environments.  Many of our students are engaging in their learning and 

seeing good progress, especially in our focus area of Reading.  Of course, these students show Persistence at home by 

practising high frequency words, learning letter names and sounds, and doing their home reading.  At school, they are 

showing Self-Control, Respect and a Team Player attitude and do their best to be Organised, all of which mean they are 

ready to learn.  I urge all parents and carers to encourage their child to keep the reading up over the holidays, have a 

relaxing family break and stay safe! 

To our wonderful and hardworking staff, thank you for your effort this term.  Enjoy a well-deserved break with your 

families and friends. 

 

Prep Sight Testing  
 

At the beginning of May, our Prep students are being offered free sight testing; a service offered by Child and Youth 

Community Health Service.  This is a great opportunity for parents and carers to have any possible sight issues their 

child has identified early so treatment/support can occur immediately.  We have asked that parents and carers return 

the permission note by this Thursday 30 March.  

 

Prep Car Park and Waiting Area  
 

It has been reported that some parents have been observed smoking near the entrance to the Prep area before and 

after school.  Smoking within 5m of the schoolõs perimeter is prohibited.  If you do smoke, please do so well away from 

the school to ensure that the health of our students is not compromised.  Police do patrol the car park regularly and 

have been notified of this issue.  Thanks for your help with this matter. 

 

Cultural Dance Group  
 

Year One and Two students were treated to a small performance by the Cultural Dance 

Club at the end of lunchtime.  This initiative is run by Ms Sose Lologa, our EALD TA 

(Teacher Aide for students who speak a home language or dialect other than Standard 

Australian English).  Thanks to Sose and the students for your entertaining performance! 
 
 

 

 

Craig Jordan  
Deputy Principal  
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FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL  

(Yr 2ñYr 3)  
 

End of Term 1 already!!  

Our Year 2 & 3 teachers have been diligently planning for next 

term. I would like to thank them for their hard work and 

patience with the children in their care.  While I know that 

they will continue planning over the break, I hope they take 

time to enjoy their families and refresh for Term 2.  

Camp Quality  

Camp Quality visited us this week.  I sat in on the Year 2/3 

session where all the children were engaged and participated 

enthusiastically.  As we have a number of families touched by 

cancer, it is a timely reminder that we can support them by 

helping them to stay positive and take time to laugh every day. 

Happy Easter Break   

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the parents 

who have volunteered at our school this term.  We appreciate 

the time you have given to assist with student learning.  An 

extra pair of hands is always welcome.  If you think you could 

help out in the classrooms for even one hour a week, I am 

sure your childõs teacher would welcome you with open arms! 

 

I hope you all have a wonderful break and 

have time to spend together as a family 

enjoying our beautiful weather and each 

other.  I look forward to working with you all 

again next term. 

Francine Hayler  
Deputy Principal  

 
FROM THE DEPUTY 

PRINCIPAL  

(Yr 4  & Yr 6)  

 

Keeping Hands To Self  

Please discuss with your 

child the importance of 

keeping their hands to 

themselves.  We have had 

many children in sick bay 

recently who have been 

hurt while playing.  

Sometimes these ôplay 

fightsõ get out of hand and 

usually someone gets hurt.  Play fighting at 

school is not allowed for this reason.  Some 

students deliberately hurt others and then 
claim they were only playing.  All students 

have been warned not to put their hands on 

another student.  Students who hurt other 

students will get a detention to think about 

making better choices.  It is very frustrating 

for both parents and the school when 

students get hurt in the playground at the 

hands of other students.  Itõs also very 

important for adults to teach children that this 

behaviour is not okay. 

As well as keeping hands to ourselves, we also 

teach children to keep feet and other objects 

to themselves as well.  Kicking others and 

throwing objects at others will not be 

tolerated. 

Community Kickbacks  

Thanks again to Amart Sports at Riverlink for 

the awesome items that we were able to get, 

free of charge, to use as our No Step Raffle 

prizes. 

Thank you to all of our families who have 

joined the rewards program and give back to 

the school.  As well as prizes for raffles, we 

also get great sporting equipment for the 

students to use in the playground and for 

inter-school sports.  The success of our 

Games Ranger program has been due to the 

amount of new sporting equipment we now 

have to use in the playground. 

Crazy Hair Day  

Thank you for supporting our Crazy Hair Day.  

All money raised will be given to the 

Leukaemia Foundation.  Thank you to our 

staff who shaved and waxed.  You can check 

out some of our photos on our Facebook 

page. 

 

Year 6 Students  

This term many of our Year 6 students have 

been involved in a number of leadership roles 

around the school.  Games Rangers has been 

a huge success for our Year 1 and 2 students 

due to the dedication and commitment of the 

Year 6 students who run the activities each 

week.  As well as Games Rangers, there are a 

group of Year 6 students who regularly cut 

Trophies up for staff and help out with lunch 

time activities in the hall. 

SAY NO TO BULLYING !    

4/5F are saying òNO.ó 

Thanks to everyone who wore orange on the 

National Day of Action against Bullying and 

Violence.  It was great to see so many 

students and staff wearing orange in support.  

This is not a ôone offõ day.  Every day at 

Raceview State School is a day where bullying 

and violence wonõt be tolerated.  

 

As parents, it is important to remind your 

child that there are staff on duty before 

school, at lunch breaks and for a short time 

after school.  If your child has a problem, they 

need to go to a staff member to report the 

problem.  Sometimes the problems go on for 

a long time before anyone reports it to a staff 

member, which then makes it difficult to 

follow up on efficiently. 

Disco Cancelled  

Once again due to the weather, we have had 
to cancel the disco that was scheduled for 

Thursday 30th March.  The new date for our 

disco is Friday 21st April.  This is the first 

Friday back after the holidays. Fingers crossed 

for a beautiful, rain free day!   

I hope all of our families have a lovely Easter 

break and enjoy some yummy chocolates too! 

Kathy Dawes  
Deputy Principal  
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NEWSFLASH  

 

INTERSCHOOL SPORT WINTER SEASON  

 

Due to the current state of the fields around Ipswich, Interschool 

Sport has been cancelled this Friday 31st March. 

 
We will begin again in the 1st week of Term 2. This decision was made 

after discussions with Council last week and also with some of the 

private field operators.  

 

 

IPSWICH DISTRICT 12 YEARS & UNDER 

TRIAL DATE CLAIMERS  

 

 

Ipswich District 10 - 12 Years Boys & Girls Hockey Trials ð 

Wednesday 22 & 29 March 2017 

 

Ipswich District 10 - 12 Years Girls Soccer Trials ð Monday 

27 & Thursday 30 March 2017 

 

Ipswich District 10 - 12 Years Boys Soccer Trials ð Monday 

27, Thursday 30 March & Thursday 27 April 2017 

 

Ipswich District Cross Country Trials  ð Wednesday 3 May 

2017 (Training will be held every Tuesday and Thursday morning 

from 8am) 

 

Bˠyˉʘ Mˉrˀhʨʶʕ 

Physical Education Specialist  

 

 

 

ICAS COMPETITIONS  

International Competitions and Assessments for Schools (ICAS)  
 

! ÎÏÔÅ ÈÁÓ ÇÏÎÅ ÏÕÔ ÔÏ ÁÌÌ ÆÁÍÉÌÉÅÓ ×ÈÏ ×ÉÓÈ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅÉÒ 
ÃÈÉÌÄȾÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ ÉÎ 9ÅÁÒÓ Υ-Ψ ÔÏ ÅÎÔÅÒ ÔÈÅ  

5ÎÉÖÅÒÓÉÔÙ ÏÆ .Å× 3ÏÕÔÈ 7ÁÌÅÓ )#!3 #ÏÍÐÅÔÉÔÉÏÎÓ 

ÏÎ ÔÈÅ ÆÏÌÌÏ×ÉÎÇ ÄÁÔÅÓ 
 
 

3ÃÉÅÎÃÅɂ4ÕÅÓ ΥΡÔÈ -ÁÙ 
$ÉÇÉÔÁÌ 4ÅÃÈÎÏÌÏÇÉÅÓɂ4ÕÅÓ ΣΥÔÈ *ÕÎÅ 

%ÎÇÌÉÓÈɂ4ÕÅÓ Σ !ÕÇÕÓÔ 
-ÁÔÈÓɂ4ÕÅÓ ΣΧÔÈ !ÕÇÕÓÔ 

 

4Ï ÅÎÔÅÒ ÔÈÅÓÅ ÃÏÍÐÅÔÉÔÉÏÎÓȟ 

ÔÈÅ ÆÏÒÍÓ ÁÎÄ ÐÁÙÍÅÎÔ ÎÅÅÄ ÔÏ ÂÅ ÈÁÎÄÅÄ ÉÎÔÏ ÔÈÅ ÏǣÃÅ  

ÎÏ ÌÁÔÅÒ ÔÈÁÎ &ÒÉÄÁÙȟ ΤΪ !ÐÒÉÌ ΤΡΣΩȢ  

./ ,!4% %.429 &/2-3 /2 0!9-%.43  

#!. "% !##%04%$  

ÁÓ ÔÈÅÓÅ ÃÏÍÐÅÔÉÔÉÏÎÓ ÁÒÅ ÐÒÅÐÁÉÄȢ  
 
 
 
 

/ÎÃÅ ÐÁÉÄȟ ÔÈÅÒÅ ÃÁÎ ÂÅ ÎÏ ÒÅÆÕÎÄÓ ÉÆ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄ ÉÓ Á×ÁÙ ÄÕÅ 
ÔÏ ÉÌÌÎÅÓÓ ÏÒ ÁÎÙ ÏÔÈÅÒ ÒÅÁÓÏÎȢ  

4ÈÅÙ ×ÉÌÌ ÁÌÓÏ ÂÅ ÕÎÁÂÌÅ ÔÏ ÒÅ-ÓÉÔ ÔÈÅ ÃÏÍÐÅÔÉÔÉÏÎÓ ÁÔ 
ÁÎÏÔÈÅÒ ÔÉÍÅȢ 

 

Heidi Casperson,  Head of Curriculum  

 

From the  

HOC  

 

 

End of Term Reports 
 

This week, you will receive an interim, one page report, 

that summarises your childõs approach and attitude to 

school in Term 1.  

 

Congratulations to the large number of students who have 

upheld our SPORTy expectations this term and to those 

students who have maintained high attendance levels.  

 

We appreciate the support of parents and we know and 

understand that success at school begins with a strong 

partnership between home and school. 

Enjoy the holiday break. 

 

Heidi Casperson 
Head of Curriculum  

SCHOOL DISCO 
 

Due to the 
weather conditions the Disco  
as been postponed to 

Friday 21st April 
 

PrepðYr 3 
5.00ð6.25 pm 

Yrs 4ð6 
6.35ð8.30pm 

 

Donôt forget to bring your student 
ID card for discounted entry. 

BREAKFAST CLUB  
Every Monday  

8.15 am at the Hall  
 

ALL WELCOME!!  



P & C NEWS  

The P&C is a parent 

representative body, which 

stands for Parents & Citizens 

Association.  The P&C is the 

voice of the parents.  It is at 

P&C meetings that decisions 

affecting your child at school 

are made. 

 

Being a part of the P&C is a great way for parents to be 

informed of what is happening at the school, influence school 

policy, have a say in the development of school activities, 

contribute to the schoolõs resources through various 

fundraising projects and a chance to meet other parents. 

 

The Raceview State School P&C meets on the 3rd 

Monday of every month at 6.30pm  unless advised 

otherwise.  The next meeting will be held on TUESDAY 

18th of April  at 6.30pm in the Staff Room.  We would love 

to see you there! 

 

YEAR 6 SENIOR ROLL SHIRTS  

 

Senior Shirts have been ordered and 

should be back in Week 2 of Term 2. 

 

A second order will be done in Term 2 

for those who missed out or who wish 

to order more shirts. 
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SCHOOL BANKING  

NEWS  
 

School Banking at Raceview State School is on 

EVERY THURSDAY  

 
Here are our Future Saver Themed Rewards for 2017 (Cyber 

Handball & Colour Change Markers have been released in Term 1) 

  

School Banking is a fun, interactive and engaging way for young 

Australians to learn about money and develop good savings habits. 

Children who deposit money into their Youthsaver account through 

School Banking earn Dollarmites tokens, which they can save up and 

redeem for exciting rewards.  

  

School Banking is also a great fundraiser for our school.   

Our school receives $5 when a student makes their first ever 

School Banking deposit and 5% on every deposit made through the 

school (to a maximum of $10 per individual deposit). 

  

Getting involved in School Banking is easy!  

All you need to get involved in the School Banking program is a 

Commonwealth Bank Youthsaver account. You can open an 

account for your child in one of two ways:   

  

1. Online  

Visit commbank.com.au/schoolbanking  

CTRL+ Click  on the link above to be  directed to the information / 

application page. Find ò OPEN NOWó to open a Youthsaver 

account, even if you are not a CBA customer ( Takes approx. 5 

minutes with online ID available )  

  

2. In branch  

Visit a Commonwealth Bank branch with identification for yourself 

and your child, like a driverõs licence and birth certificate. 

  

If your child has an existing Commonwealth Bank Youthsaver 

account they can start banking straight away. They just need to 

bring their deposit in every week on School Banking day using their 

Dollarmites deposit wallet.  

 

If you would like to know more about School Banking, please ask 

for a 2017 School Banking program information pack from the 

school office or visit commbank.com.au/schoolbanking  
 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED URGENTLY!!  
Please come and see the ladies in the staff room on Thursday morning 

if you are able to spare some time. 

 

Raceview State School  

P&C Association  
 

ò5 Cent Fundraiseró 
 

 
 

 

GREAT WORK!!  
 
 

All of the 5c pieces have now been collected 

and counted and thanks to your wonderful efforts we raised  
 
 

$1385.80! 
 

Congratulations  

2D & 5E 

who were the winners of our  

 

 

 

 

 

A pizza party will be organised for you in the near future. 

Thank you to everyone for your wonderful support. 

https://www.commbank.com.au/personal/kids/school-banking.html


 

TUCKSHOP NEWS  

 

Hi everyone, 
For your convenience the tuckshop now has EFTPOS! 

Please remember there are NO over the counter sales on 

Mondays.  Online ordering ONLY!  

 
For anybody wishing to start an online account with Munch Monitor, the 
details are as follows: 
 

1. Go to www.munchmonitor.com 
2. Enter Username :  raceview  
             Password : munch4305 then click   "login" 

3. Click "Sign Up" and follow the simple steps to get started 

 

When placing orders please make sure you are submitting 
both breaks separately. 

 

If you are only ordering for one break for your child 
please ensure that they are aware of this as we have had a number of 

children saying they are missing orders and becoming upset when in fact an 

order has only been placed for one break. 
 

Can you volunteer?  

 
Here at the tuckshop we are very flexible and will accept any amount of time 

you can spare,  

If you wish to volunteer please phone the tuckshop or pop in and see us! 
 

Thank You, 

Leanne & Sharon 

 
UNIFORM SHOP 

 

We are reviewing the hours so these may change, but for the first 

weeks, hours will be: 

Opening Hours for Term 2, 2017  

Monday: 2.30pm -3.30pm     

Thursday 8.15 -9.30am 

 

In week 1 of Term 2, the Monday is a public holiday and the 

shop will be closed.   We will advise of any change of hours in the 

next newsletter and also on the facebook page. 

 

Due to increases in supplier price of some stock, we have had to 

increase the price of some of the items.  New 2017 price lists are 

available with current prices. 

 

These items have had a price increase and will vary to price lists from 

2016:- 
 

 DRESSES     $45 

 *WIDE BRIM HATS           $10 

 *SPORT SOCKS             $9 

 *NETBALL VISORS             $7.50 

 *SWIM CAPS             $6.50 
 

*These items are also available at the Tuckshop when the Uniform 

Shop is closed. 

 

 

 

Thank You, 

Uniform Shop Convenor 
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Uniform Shop Opening Hours  

WILL CHANGE  

from Semester 2  

 
 

 

 

 

SENIOR CHOIR  
 

This term, the Senior Choir have been rehearsing  

òCan You Hear the Children Marchingó  

for our Anzac Day Parade.  

 
This will be held second week back after the holidays on 

Monday 24th April at 2pm.  

All Parents and Caregivers are invited to attend.  

 
Also performing on the day, is a group of children from 

Years 5 and 6 who will lead the school in the  
New Zealand National Anthem.  

 
This is the first time that this is being performed at our 

Anzac Day Parade. 

 
JUNIOR CHOIR  

 
 

The Junior Choir, comprising of students from Years 2 & 3, 
have been rehearsing  

So Many Stars, Gecko, Taba Naba and Big Storm.  

 
We meet every Tuesday during second break in  

the music room.   
They are looking forward to performing for us  

on Assembly next term. 

 

DEFENCE NEWS  

 

 

 

 

 
On Monday the 24 th  of April we will be holding our school 

ANZAC Day Ceremony .  We are hoping to have as many 

service members as possible attend.  If you require a letter from 

the school to be able to attend please email me at 

ckurt15@eq.edu.au.  

 

If you would like a photo displayed as part of a slide show that is 

shown at the ANZAC Day Ceremony can you please email it to 

iyoun6@eq.edu.au, include the name of the person in the photo, 

their relationship to the student and the studentõs name and 

grade. 

Defence Aides:  

Cheryl Kurtz  ( DSTA  Administration)   

Tracey Evans (Prep-3)   Kaye Calvert (Yr 4-6) 

http://www.munchmonitor.com
mailto:ckurt15@eq.edu.au
mailto:Iyoun6@eq.edu.au


RACEVIEW STATE  SCHOOL ñ Page 7 

 

 

Library Blog!  
 

²ŀƴǘ ǘƻ ƪŜŜǇ ǳǇ ǿƛǘƘ ǿƘŀǘΩǎ ƘŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƭƛōǊŀǊȅΚ   

Dƻ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ b9² ƭƛōǊŀǊȅ ōƭƻƎΦ 

 

 

 

 

 

¢Ƙƛǎ ōƭƻƎ ƛǎ ŘŜǎƛƎƴŜŘ ŀƴŘ ƳƻŘŜǊŀǘŜŘ ōȅ aǊǎ CǊŀȊŜǊΦ   

tŀǊŜƴǘǎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜŀŘ ƻǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ ƎǳƛŘŜƭƛƴŜǎ ōŜƭƻǿ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ ƳŀƪŜ ŀƴȅ ŎƻƳƳŜƴǘǎΦ   

²Ƙƛƭǎǘ ǘƘŜ ōƭƻƎ Ƙŀǎ ŀ ǇŀǎǎǿƻǊŘΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ōŜ ŀǿŀǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǇǳōƭƛŎ Ƴŀȅ ǾƛŜǿ ƛǘΣ ƛŦ ǎƘŀǊŜŘ ōȅ 
ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƻǊ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΦ   

!ƭƭ ŎƻƳƳŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƳƻŘŜǊŀǘŜŘ ōȅ aǊǎ CǊŀȊŜǊ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ƳŀŘŜ ǇǳōƭƛŎ ŀƴŘ ŎŜǊǘŀƛƴ ŜȄǇŜŎǘŀǝƻƴǎ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ 
ŦƻƭƭƻǿŜŘΦ   

 
wŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀ {thw¢ ǿƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ŎƻƳƳŜƴǝƴƎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƭƛōǊŀǊȅ ōƭƻƎΦ   

 
.Ŝ wŜǎǇŜŎǜǳƭ ŀƴŘ ŀ ¢ŜŀƳ tƭŀȅŜǊ 
 

¶ aŀƪŜ ǎǳǊŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƻƳƳŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǝǾŜ ŀƴŘ ǇƻƭƛǘŜ ς ƴƻ Ǉǳǘ ŘƻǿƴǎΦ 

¶ LŦ ȅƻǳ ǘƘƛƴƪ ȅƻǳǊ Ǉƻǎǘ ƳƛƎƘǘ ƻũŜƴŘ ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜΣ ǘƘŜƴ ŘƻƴΩǘ Ǉƻǎǘ ƛǘΦ 

¶ /ƻƴǘǊƛōǳǘŜ ǘƻ ǿƘŀǘ ƻǘƘŜǊǎ ƘŀǾŜ ǎŀƛŘ ǿƛǘƘ ŎƻƴǎǘǊǳŎǝǾŜ ŎƻƳƳŜƴǘǎ ƻǊ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎΣ ƴƻǘ Ƨǳǎǘ άƎǊŜŀǘ ƧƻōΦέ 

¶ LŦ ȅƻǳ ŘƛǎŀƎǊŜŜΣ ŘƻƴΩǘ ōŜ ǊǳŘŜ ŀōƻǳǘ ƛǘΤ ƎƛǾŜ ŎƻƴǎǘǊǳŎǝǾŜ όƘŜƭǇŦǳƭύ ŦŜŜŘōŀŎƪΦ 

¶ ¦ǎŜ ŎŀǇƛǘŀƭ ƭŜǧŜǊǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǊƛƎƘǘ ǇƭŀŎŜǎ ς ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ŀƭƭ ŎŀǇƛǘŀƭǎ ƛǎ ƭƛƪŜ ȅŜƭƭƛƴƎΦ 
 
{ŀŦŜǘȅ 
wŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƻ Ǉƻǎǘ ǎŀŦŜƭȅΦ  ²ƘŜƴ ǇƻǎǝƴƎΣ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŜȄǇŜŎǘŀǝƻƴǎΥ 
 

¶ CƛǊǎǘ ƴŀƳŜǎ ƻƴƭȅ 

¶ 5ƻ ƴƻǘ Ǉƻǎǘ ȅƻǳǊ ƭŀǎǘ ƴŀƳŜΣ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎΣ ǇƘƻƴŜ ƴǳƳōŜǊΣ Ŝ-ƳŀƛƭΣ ŘŀǘŜ ƻŦ ōƛǊǘƘΣ ƻǊ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ ǇƘƻǘƻǎΦ 

¶ ²ǊƛǘŜ ŀǇǇǊƻǇǊƛŀǘŜ ŎƻƳƳŜƴǘǎ - !ƭƭ ŎƻƳƳŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀǇǇǊƻǾŜŘ ōȅ aǊǎ CǊŀȊŜǊ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǇǇŜŀǊ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ōƭƻƎΦ   

¶ tŀǊŜƴǘǎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƘŜŎƪ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ŎƻƳƳŜƴǘǎ ǘƘŀǘ ŀǊŜ ōŜƛƴƎ ƳŀŘŜ ŀǘ ƘƻƳŜΦ 
 
²ǊƛǝƴƎ /ƻƳƳŜƴǘǎ 
 

¶ ¦ǎŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŜƳŀƛƭ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎ ǿƘŜƴ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ŎƻƳƳŜƴǘǎΦ 

¶ {ǘŀȅ ƻƴ ǘƻǇƛŎ ŀƴŘ ƳŀƪŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǿǊƛǝƴƎ ǿƻǊǘƘ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎΦ 

¶ ¦ǎŜ Ŧǳƭƭ ǎŜƴǘŜƴŎŜǎΦ  !ǾƻƛŘ ǘŜȄǝƴƎ ǎƘƻǊǘŎǳǘǎ ƭƛƪŜ ǳ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳ ŀƴŘ ƭуǊ ŦƻǊ ƭŀǘŜǊΦ   

¶ tǊƻƻŦ-ǊŜŀŘ ȅƻǳǊ ǿǊƛǝƴƎΣ ŎƘŜŎƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ŎŀǇƛǘŀƭ ƭŜǧŜǊǎΣ ǇǳƴŎǘǳŀǝƻƴΣ ŀƴŘ ǎǇŜƭƭƛƴƎΦ 

The web address is:  

www.raceviewlibrary.edublogs.org/  

All students should have received the password to 

be able to login.  If not, please see Mrs Frazer in 

the library.  

L I B R A R Y  

N E W S  

http://www.raceviewlibrary.edublogs.org/


RACEVIEW STATE SCHOOL  

 
The Ipswich Hospital 
Foundation Walking 

Schools Program is coming 
to Raceview State School .  

 
The Walking Schools program involves an IHF volunteer 

walking students around the school grounds on a day 
morning from 8:15am to 8:35am approximately.   

 
This is a great way to get kids moving and closer to their 
recommended 60 minutes of daily physical activity as well 

as engaging them before school.   
 

The Walking Schools Program provides children with 
incentives and goals to work towards to keep them 

interested and engaged.   
 

A permission form has been given to all students to 
complete for the program.   

 
If you would like more information about the Walking 

Schools Program or would like to be involved, please feel 
free to contact Kayley from the IHF at 

kayley@ihfoundation.org.au or on 1300 736 428. 


